Bulkley Valley Community Resources Board Box 577 Smithers, BC V0J 2N2

April 22, 2008

Mr. Dennis MacKay, MLA 4, 3830 Second Avenue PO Box 895 Smithers, BC V0J 2N0

Dear Dennis:

Re: Bulkley Valley Recreation Access Management Plan

On behalf of the Bulkley Valley Community Resources Board (BVCRB), thank you for meeting with BVCRB members Taylor Bachrach and Max Starr, along with Jim Easterday, in March to discuss the completion of the Recreation Access Management Plan. We were very pleased to receive a copy of the letter you sent Minister of Agriculture and Lands Mr. Pat Bell in support of completing this project.

We are looking forward to hearing from you as to the Minister's response on this matter. If there were a way to obtain this response prior to the BVCRB's summer break – which begins in June – it would be much appreciated.

Again, thank you for supporting this important initiative.

Sincerely,

Adrian de Groot, Chair Bulkley Valley Community Resources Board